
Week of May 6 - 10
Construction remained on hold due to groundwater 
issues. Dewatering well placement was started.
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Little Rapids Road and French Road are open to through traffic, while Mid Valley Drive 
(north of Little Rapids Road), remains closed to through traffic. 

 Note: Little Rapids Road is only gravel at this time. Paving will not take place until later 
in the project.  Police have been present in the area issuing citations to those who dismiss 

the traffic control.  NOTE: citations are double in a construction zone.
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Project Update
Forest County Potawtomi

Blackwell - CTH H Watermain Extension

Additional dewatering wells are planned to be installed 
next week.  The wells are anticipated to operate for about 
a week prior to construction continuing north on Mid 
Valley Drive.  Roadway restoration is planned to begin in 
the near future along Little Rapids Road and Mid Valley 
Drive to the south.

Future Schedule:

Project Updates by:

Shane Kelliher / Project Mgr
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Ken Dreyer/ Onsite Rep

Weekly Project Update
Town of Lawrence

2023 Sanitary Sewer & Watermain Construction

NOTE TO INTERESTED PARTIES:  Additional Project information at www.mcmgrp.com under RESOURCES\
In Construction…select the Town of Lawrence Sanitary Sewer & Watermain project. 
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